
Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Thursday, November 7th from 1:00pm-8:30 pm.  
Sign-ups will be done online and will be sent to all parents on Friday, October 18th. Conferences are 
first-come-first-served. There will be no school for students on November 7th or November 8th.
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Gallup Polling
Students in grades 9-11 will take part in the 
Gallup Student Poll on October 9th during 
their second period classes. Data from the 
past three years of Gallup can be found here. 
The staff has taken this data and formulated 
building goals based on our areas of improve-
ment.  If you would like to opt your student 
out of taking the Gallup Poll please email Kate 
DeMarco at demarco.kate@rrcs.org. 

RRHS will be participating in Red Ribbon Week from October 21st-25th.  We will also be conducting a 
Fall Food Drive in conjunction with Red Ribbon Week. For more information please contact the RRHS 
counseling department.

Red Ribbon Week

Our counseling department and McKeon representatives will be delivering social emotional learning 
curriculum in grades 10-12 on the following topics: 

10th Grade - Growth Mindset | 11th Grade - Perseverance and Resilience | 12th Grade - Metacognition and E.Q.

Social Emotional Learning Programming

Freshman will participate in suicide prevention programming through Life Act on the following dates 
during their Social Studies classes: October 28th, 29th, 31st and November 1st.

Suicide Prevention Programming

All freshmen will participate in Diversity Training Sessions with the Diversity Center of Northeast Ohio.  
The dates for these two sessions are October 16th from 12:30-3:08 p.m. and October 23rd from 8:00-
11:30 a.m. If you have questions please contact RRHS Principal, Rob Winton at winton.rob@rrcs.org. 

Freshman Diversity Training

PSAT Testing will take place on October 16th beginning promptly at 7:55 a.m. This test is for all 
students in grades 9-11.  Testing room assignments will be provided to students a few days prior to 
testing. Seniors do not report to school on October 16th and are encouraged to work on their college 
application process or visit a college they are interested in attending. 

PSAT Testing

Yearbook Orders
Rocky River High School has teamed up with Ripcho Studios to produce the yearbook for the 2019-
2020 school year. The reason we switched and are no longer using Jostens is due to the price savings 
that we were able to get with Ripcho.  Yearbooks will cost $47 this year and are much more afford-
able. The link to buying a yearbook can be found here.
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